Housing, Community & Emergency Services Department
South East Area Office

To the Chairperson and Members of the
South East Area Committee

Naming proposal for a new development on a site at Grand Canal Quay, Macken
Street, Dublin 2

An Taobhlach | The Sidings

A request to name a commercial development on a site at the former Boston Sidings, Grand
Canal Quay, An Taobhlach /The Sidings has been received. The applicant has suggested
this name as the site was previously used as a sidings, built to support the running of the
Dublin and Kingstown Railway.

The development is shown outlined on Map Index No. SM -2020-0077.

The Heritage Officer considers the proposed name appropriate and accordingly the scheme
is recommended for approval.

Mary Taylor
Director of Services South City
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